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Dear Parents 

 

 

I am writing to you regarding the congestion that happens daily on the roads outside the 

school at the beginning and end of the day, particularly on the junctions of Leas Drive and 

Widecroft Road.  

 

The rule is no parking 32 feet (10 metres) from the junctions, and the same no parking 

restrictions apply to the broken white lines opposite the junction.  

 

As an alternative the car park at Iver recreation ground is council owned and free to use at all 

times of day so would you please consider using this facility instead. Parking in private car 

parks and blocking residents driveways is not acceptable. 

 

Please consider the safety of your children and yourselves when on the school run.  

 

Henceforth we will be ticketing offenders parked on these junctions and outside the school 

with £30.00 notices. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at Iver Police Station with any questions in relation to this 

matter on the above telephone number. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

PCSO Roy Fisher C6801 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


